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To: Parents/Carers of Whole School 

 

Our Ref: 87803309 

 

1 October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Traffic Arrangements 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

 

As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety of our students, colleagues and all visitors to our site, and help 

with traffic flow at busy times, we would like to remind parents and carers (and inform new parents/carers) of the 

following traffic arrangements during drop-off and pick-up times at school. 

 

Travelling from Welton Direction 

 

If you travel to school from the direction of Welton and Brough, please drop off/pick up on Lowfield Lane. 

 

Travelling from Ferriby/Swanland Direction 

 

If you travel to school from the direction of Ferriby/Swanland, please turn into the main school entrance and drop 

off/pick up in the turning ‘D’ at the front of school.  

 

We kindly request that all drivers refrain from parking or stopping in the marked areas, including those marked by 

hatchings and double yellow lines, to avoid further congestion or blocking crossing points. 

 

We have a number of families who require access to the disabled parking bays and therefore ask that these are 

only occupied by families who have a blue badge. 

 

We have recently been contacted by East Riding of Yorkshire Council and will be meeting soon to look at traffic 

flow and the safety of students travelling to and from school. If there are any developments from this that will affect 

the school, we will of course be in touch.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of these arrangements. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Ms M Blackledge 

Headteacher 


